
1

Kaycee Hathaway

From: Clear, Gwen (ECY) <GCLE461@ECY.WA.GOV> on behalf of ECY RE CRO ERTS 

COORDINATOR <CROERTS@ECY.WA.GOV>

Sent: Wednesday, December 24, 2014 9:51 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Revised comments for CU-14-00005

Attachments: 3789 revised Gonzalez.pdf

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please see the attached revised comment letter for the marijuana farming operation for Mary Gonzalez. (I’ve added SEA 

program comments.)  A hard copy letter will be mailed to you today. 

Thank you, 

 

Gwen Clear 
Regional SEPA Coordinator 
WA State Dept of Ecology  
Central Regional Office - Yakima 
(509) 575-2012 
 






